
 
Want to help Mercy Home for the holidays? 
Want to have fun while donating your time? 

Then this one’s for you! 

 
Join Mercy Home for Boys & Girls as we welcome alumni back home during 
our AfterCare program’s annual Christmas party at our West Loop campus. 
This special event gives former youth and their families a chance to catch up 
with each other, and with current and former co-workers. 

Last year’s event drew an incredibly large crowd with more than 400 guests for 
dinner, and of course, a visit from Santa.  We hope the event this year will be 
just as successful, and that is why we need your help.   

 

 
 When:  Thursday, December 15, 2016 
 
 Where: Mercy Home for Boys & Girls—Hay Campus 
   1140 W. Jackson Blvd.—Chicago, IL 60607 
                 (Soccer Building) 
  
 Time:  6:00 p.m. — 9:00 p.m. 
 
    

Volunteers are needed in a number of roles including:  
 

*Greeting  *Guest Check-in    * Face Painting    *Food Service    
 

*Santa Line Control    *Toy Table   *Kids’ Activities    *Event Clean-Up 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

If you are available to volunteer, please contact:  
IBEW 21 Recording Secretary Bob Przybylinski 

630-960-4466 ext. 447 or 708-404-0417 
bobp@ibew21.org 

http://www.mercyhome.org/aftercare

